
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Thriftwood International Camp Site 
 

Monday 27TH June 2022 – Thursday 30th June 2022 
 

I am excited to be able to offer a residential trip to Thriftwood International Camp Site in Brentwood for 
all current Year 6 children to take place on the above dates. 
 
During their stay, along with the invaluable experience of being away from home, the children will enjoy 
various physical activities to support and develop their team-building skills. Activities this year included: 
Archery, axe throwing, climbing, Postman’s walk, Water Roller, Zipline, Vertical Assault Course.  
 
The cost will be £170 per pupil; this will cover activities, accommodation and food for the 4 days we are 
there. I would be grateful if you would complete the attached form and return it by October half term.  
We are able to put in place a payment plan of £21.25 starting from November 1ST with 8 payments 
taking us up until 1st June 2022. This will cover the full cost of the £170. 
 
If you would like you child to attend, but feel this would be difficult financially, please contact the school 
to see if we are able to assist. 
 
A Parents’ Information Evening will be held on Wednesday 13th October 2021 at 3:30 and 5:00pm to 
pass on more details about the visit.   
 
Please ensure that all paperwork is returned promptly to enable us to finalise arrangements as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Ben Jones  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP – Thriftwood International Scout Camp 
 

My child ________________________________________________ Year group _________  
 
will/will not* attend the Y6 residential trip in June 2022. 
 
Signed _______________________________________  Date ____________________ 
 
*please delete as appropriate 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


